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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Traffic
Unit continue to investigate a single-car crash that killed a man Sunday, April 11, 2022, night on
Johns Island.

The investigation determined that the Ford coupe was traveling at high speed around 6:45 p.m.
when it went off the road near 3436 Maybank Highway. The car struck a culvert before hitting a
tree on the driver’s side. The driver died at the scene. No one else was in the vehicle.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the driver.


